
Bristol City Council Education Service 
 

      SUMMERHILL INFANT SCHOOL 
Clouds Hill Road 

St George 
Bristol 

BS5 7LE 
Telephone/Fax: 0117 903 0243 

Email: Summerhill.i@bristol-schools.uk 
www.summerhillinfantschool.co.uk  

 

 

Mr I De N’Yeurt 
Headmaster 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

We will be celebrating World Book Day this term on 

Thursday 6th March.  

Your child can come to school dressed as a favourite 

character from any book. Please do not buy an expensive 

costume, here are websites with costume ideas to give you 

some inspiration.  

37 Homemade Animal Costumes - C.R.A.F.T. 

(creatingreallyawesomefunthings.com)  

https://www.worldbookday.com/resource/dressing-

up-ideas-for-parents/ 

 

Also during the day, the children will be participating in lots of exciting 

activities; sharing their own favourite books, sharing teachers’ favourite books, 

art activities and helping to decorate their classroom doors!  

World Book Day £1 vouchers will be given to each child and these can be used 

to purchase one of the special free books or towards the cost of another book. 

They are accepted at bookshops and most supermarkets.   

 

       Yours sincerely 

Mrs Tiley (Literacy co-ordinator) 
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